
Notice Regarding RFP MED-25-003, Member Management, Consumer 
Assistance, and Eligibility Help Desk Services for Iowa Medicaid and 

Healthy and Well Kids in Iowa (Hawki) 

 

October 22, 2024 

 

To all interested parties: 

The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice to 
inform Bidders that timeline for the RFP MED-25-003 has changed.  The Agency announcement 
for Notice of Intent to Award is changing from being posted Friday, October 25, 2024, to 
Thursday, October 31, 2024.  All other dates associated with this RFP remain in place. 

 

Kind regards,  
Traci McCaughey 
Issuing Officer 


